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Date: December 1, 2022 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From: Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
Re:   Dickinson Abatement – 2021 Bond 
 

I would like to discuss the Dickinson Abatement Project with the Board at the 
December 5, 2022 Committee of the Whole meeting, to update them on an 
unforeseen asbestos item that requires additional funding to remediate. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. Thank you.  
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